
From: 	 O'Neil, David (ODAG) 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matt hew (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 8/15/2011 8:08:05 PM 
Subject: 	 Re: Broadcast message 

Have you sent to DAG? 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2011 08:05 PM 
To: Schmaler, Tracy (SMO); Reich, Steven (ODAG); O'Neil, David (ODAG) 
Subject: FW: Broadcast message 

Ken plans on doing this by webcast tomorrow. 

From: Hoover, William J. (ATF) 
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2011 7:55 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: Fw: Broadcast message 

Billy 

William J. Hoover 
Deputy Director 
Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives 
0) 202-648-8710 

From: Melson, Kenneth E. 
To: Hoover, William J. 
Sent: Mon Aug 15 18:50:13 2011 
Subject: Broadcast message 

Billy: Please forward the attached message to Matt for his review. Ken 

******* 

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attached files are intended solely for the use of the 
addressee(s) named above in connection with official business. This communication may contain 
Sensitive But Unclassified information that may be statutorily or otherwise prohibited from 
being released without appropriate approval. Any review, use, or dissemination of this e-mail 
message and any attached file(s) in any form outside of the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, 
Firearms & Explosives or the Department of Justice without express authorization is strictly 
prohibited. 
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